NATIONAL RESEARCH COUNCIL

2101 CONSTITUTION AVENUE WASHINGTON, D. C. 20418

OFFICE OF THE CHAIRMAN

December 19, 1986

Dr. Evan S. Baltazzi 825 Green Gate Oval Northfield, OH 44067

Dear Dr. Baltazzi:

On behalf of the National Research Council, I want to express to you our deep appreciation for your service as a member of the National Materials Advisory Board Committee on U. S. Currency of the Commission on Engineering and Technical Systems and your participation in all phases of its work.

The members of the Commission, the Board and I are aware of the personal effort required in the accomplishment of your tasks associated with the Board's activities. Please accept our thanks for the time and specialized knowledge you have contributed to the National Research Council and for a job well done.

Yours sincerely,

Frank Press Chairman